Recognition Certificate

Clubs are invited to propose members of the club who have given time, above just turning up to bowl, to keep the club going (such as serving as an officer, green keeper, part of the maintenance team, refreshment team, social event organiser or someone who has always been there to get things done) for ten or more years.
Certificates will be presented at the County Luncheon or Annual General Meeting.
Proposals should be in writing and sent to the County Administrator before the end of September for consideration and award in the same year.
No Certificates were awarded in 2022:

		


